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Friday 26th January 2023  

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
We are delighted to inform you that, as part of our learning about Chichester next half term, the 
SSC will be visiting Chichester Harbour Conservancy. The trip will take place on Thursday 21st 
March 2024.  
 
The Harbour Conservancy will be providing us with their minibus to transport the children to and 
from Dell Quay and the trip will take place between 10am and 2pm. We will be having lunch at 
the Education Centre on site, so your child will need to bring a packed lunch in a backpack, a 
separate snack and plenty to drink for the trip. If your child usually has a school dinner on a 
Thursday, please could you cancel this with Chartwells, for this day. 
 
Children will need to wear warm clothes, hat and wellies on this day and bring a water-proof coat 
as we will be spending parts of the day outside.  
 
To cover the cost of this experience we are kindly asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.75 per 
child which can be paid via Parentmail. You will also receive a ParentMail consent form which we 
ask you to complete.  
 
If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
Mrs Harris and Mrs Prior  
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